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15 December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another busy term comes to an end. I know the children and staff have all been 
working tremendously hard, and your continued support is very much appreciated. 

I would like to thank so many of you for taking the time to provide feedback, at 
very short notice, for the recent Ofsted inspection. The staff were overwhelmed by 
how many of you rallied to provide such positive feedback. It is a testament to the 
wonderful community we have here at Kew Riverside and the high regard in which 
our parents hold the school. I will be writing to you next term about the outcome 
of the inspection, once the Ofsted report has been published. 

I hope you enjoyed the wonderful nativity play and Christmas Fair last week. We 
continue to remain alert to the challenges of Covid and ensuring everyone’s safety. 
Many thanks for your patience with the new measures the school has put in place 
and your understanding when unfortunately not all Christmas events were able to 
go ahead. 

On behalf of the governors, I wish you and your children a very happy Christmas 
and New Year and we look forward to seeing you in January, safe and well, and 
ready for a great year of learning. 

As always, you can contact the Governing Board at any time via email at 
governors@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk. 

With best wishes, 

 
Stephen Hyams 
Chair of Governors 
 


